Camden Planning Department

London, 24/07/2015
Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2015/3445/P

I'live at Spring Court, 1B Iverson Road. [ was made aware of the planning application to extend the
building across the road from me. [ am objecting to this because it would be too high and therefore,
would block the light.

Please stop this extension happening as this reduction of light would be very bad to my health and
as well as that;where would the residents of these new flats put their rubbish? There is so much
rubbish on the road already

Please, please take this into consideration and stop the planning for the building to go higher.

Thank you for your kind consideration

Kerrnce Alat (Mfy



